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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear Parents/Carers,

We have now completed a review of the wider reopening of the school to Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 6 and Key Worker and Vulnerable pupils. All parents who have requested places for their children have been contacted and given arrangements for their children’s start date and times. 

After reviewing the schools risk assessment and safety procedures, unless we receive any further guidance from the government relaxing safety procedures, we would like to inform parents that the school will not be able to accept any more children until September. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause but I am sure that you will understand that the safety of all children, staff and parents is paramount. 

Kind regards,

Miss Davies
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